May 3, 2022
Greetings Haven Township Resident(s):

The Haven Township Board would like to invite you to a public comment session
regarding a proposed amendment to an Interim Use Permit (IUP) for a gravel

mining operation in your immediate area. The property PID is 25-002-4205 (Stark
Pit) and the map further demonstrates the location.

Included in this letter is the application by Knife River and their response for the
amended TUP and a map of the mining operations plan.

Invited to:

What: Public Comment to the Town Board

Where: Haven Township Hall

When: May 16, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

At this meeting the Town Board Members will listen to your thoughts, questions,
concerns and ideas as we prepare to send our Township Comment Form to the

Planning & Zoning Board at Sherburne County.

If you have any questions or are unable to attend but want to comment, please
contact the Township Clerk at (320) 743-3717 or via e-mail at
clerk@haventwp.org

Thank-You for your time and attention;
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Kathi Sims-Kosloski
Haven Township Chair




